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End of Year Reports 
End of year reports will be sent home on Friday 30th June.  
Across Embrace primary schools these are in a new format this year 
and so will look a liƩle different to previous years. In year 1-6 they 
will conƟnue to include: 
 
AƩainment for all subjects— if your child is working at the expected 
level for their year group. 
Behaviour and effort. 
AƩendance  
A comment on English and maths. 
A class teacher and headteacher comment. 
Next steps for learning. 
 
EYFS reports are slightly different with the aƩainment focused on the 
EYFS areas of learning and with no teacher comments for English/
maths. 
Also included with the reports will be informaƟon on your child’s new 
teacher. 
 
On Monday 3rd July we would like to invite you into school for an 
informal drop in session to talk to the current class teacher about the 
report if you would like. It is also an opportunity to and meet their 
new class teacher, where this is possible. 

ATTENDANCE 
Each week we like to say well done to the 
class with the best aƩendance. 
 
 

W/c 22/5 98.85% Jellyfish 

5/6/23 99.31% Polar Bears 
& 
Orangutans 

Spotlight on Water Safety 
Now that the sun is out and Summer is here, I thought it 
was worth highlighƟng the importance of water safety. 
Many of our children will be spending Ɵme in the paddling 
pool and some may even go to the beach. Unfortunately, 
this Ɵme of year also brings stories of children swimming in unsafe water, so 
I have aƩached below some good websites to talk through with your child to 
highlight dangers.  
 
hƩps://www.redcross.org/get-help/how-to-prepare-for-emergencies/types-
of-emergencies/water-safety/water-safety-for-kids.html 
 
hƩps://canalrivertrust.org.uk/enjoy-the-waterways/safety-on-our-
waterways/water-safety-for-kids 
 
Mr B  

Mr B’s Books of the Week 
EYFS - Goldilocks and the Three Crocodiles - Michael Rosen 
KS1 - Budgie - Joseph Coelho 
LKS2 - Honey’s Hive - Mo O’Hara 
UKS2 - Nightjar - Katya Balen 

Dates for your Diary 
June 
Tuesday 27th 1.45 Year 5/6 Performance 
Wednesday 28th 7.00 pm Year 5/6 Perfor-
mance 
July 
Tuesday 11th           Leavers Disco 
 
Term Dates: 
July 
School closes Thursday 13th July  
 
 

NO PARKING  
We have been asked by the parish 
Council to politely request that Par-
ents please do not park in the Par-
ish Council Car Park.  This is for par-
ish council business not for our use.  
Please respect this wish and all the 
residents surrounding our school. 

Primary School Meal Prices 
 
We have been asked to inform you there  an increase from August 
Term 2023 
KS2 Paid meal price will now be £2.55 



A big thank you from the WASPs team 
 
The WASPS team would like to say a huge thank you for the sup-
port we received on Saturday at the Summer Fair, it was a great suc-
cess and we hope you all enjoyed it. Thank you also to all the 
teachers for geƫng into the spirit of things and helping out and for 
some geƫng a bit wet! We are edging ever closer to our target of 
£10,000 and will be having a final push between now and the end of 
term to try and achieve this goal, please conƟnue to support 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


